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Dear Iowa ACC Chapter members, 

The Third Annual Midwest Women-in-Cardiology (WIC) Symposium is being 
held on Saturday, September 12, 2020. This year’s symposium is being hosted 
by the Nebraska Chapter and will rotate among chapters within the Midwest 
region in the future. This meeting will feature discussions on Women's heart 
disease along with issues for Women in Cardiology and will have leaders from 
all over the country. Registration is free. Please join if your schedule permits. 
More information may be found here and the brochure here. 

I would also like to mention the IndianHRS conference being held virtually as a 
joint conference IHRS-HRS & IPEJ - JACC EP joint sessions from 2-4th 
October. 

Registration can be directly done at www.virtualihrs2020.com and is 
complimentary. There are dedicated sessions for Electrophysiologists, EP 
fellows and EP lab staff. Sessions will be recorded for later viewing. Please 
click here to view the brochure for more information. 

At this time, I would also like to welcome our two new council members - Dr. 
Brian Olshansky and Dr. Eduardo Antezzano. 

Please join me in congratulating them. 

Mahi 
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